As reported by Todd Burson – member of organ steering committee

We received a second quote from another organ company. The good news is the quote came in very close to the first quote so we think we are getting very good information from the multiple organ companies we are talking to. They also confirmed that we cannot refurbish the current organ so we are hearing a lot of the same information from multiple sources that we have to do something with the organ.

We also are learning a bunch of different financial scenarios right now. We are looking at maybe taking on some debt, fundraising, maybe how our investments can help us. We are talking about how those things might impact the operating budget, so we are learning all kinds of various financial scenarios. We are looking at those scenarios for a pipe organ and also a digital organ.

There will be a survey coming out very soon. Just a reminder to continue to read the newsletter for updates and on the website, at the very top is an Organ Project link, click on that and you will see all kinds of information on the organ.